

JANET QUINN <janet_quinn@msd.k12.wi.us>

school board meeting

3 messages

Christine Woodward <monstermamafour@gmail.com>

Mon, Sep 27, 2021 at 2:57 PM

To: christopher_freeman@msd.k12.wi.us, tanya_husby@msd.k12.wi.us, mark_hillman@msd.k12.wi.us, clinton_moses@msd.k12.wi.us, amy_riddle-swanson@msd.k12.wi.us, karl_palmer@msd.k12.wi.us, david_styer@msd.k12.wi.us, charlie_schneider@msd.k12.wi.us, angela_skillings@msd.k12.wi.us, janet_quinn@msd.k12.wi.us

SDMA School Board,

I ask that you please support the agenda item to approve the mask mandate for K-12 students. Please have masks required until all students have had the opportunity to be vaccinated.

Thank you, Christine Woodward resident of Menomonie